
 

Quarterly Newsletter - October, November, December 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Important Reminders:  
 

§ As we do our part here with your child, please communicate with your child’s teacher. 
Their health and safety are very important to us. If there is anything we need to be 
aware of, please communicate that with us. If you have any questions about your child’s 
health and safety while in our care, please notify us. We can be reached at (931)967-
0900 or April Morris at (931)644-2317.  

§ Please check your child’s monthly calendar for Parent Participation Day.  
§ Bring current immunization records with you or have them faxed to (931)967-0980. 
§ We DO NOT give any medications to children here, please do not ask us too.  

§ We are not licensed to distribute out medication  
§ Please remember to exchange your child’s clothes out for the upcoming season  

§ We go outside, weather permitting, two times daily.  
§ Handwashing remains a top priority at Major League Tots. 
§ Although masks are not mandatory, please feel free to wear one.  
§ All children must be here by 9am, unless a doctor’s appointment that was previously 

discussed applies. A valid doctor’s not must be presented upon arrival. With a Dr. note 
be there by 10:00 No exceptions! 

§ If we see that your child is not in a car seat – you will not be able to leave the parking 
lot. This is for your child’s safety. You will have to make arrangements for a car seat to 
be brought to you.  

§ Please continue to sign your child in & out with FULL SIGNAGTURES (no initials) this is a 
requirement from state.  

§ We require identification for the person picking up your child if they are not on 
the authorization form. We will call you first to make sure this person can take 
your child with them. 

 



October:  
 

§ We will be having our Christmas pictures taken. Flyers will go out with each child. 
 

§ Our first 2nd annual Trunk-or-Treat will be on October 30 th  from 4:30-6:30 
§ We will be accepting donations for this, and ALL parents are encouraged to 

participate. We are looking forward to sharing our love and kindness with the 
community! 

§ On October 31 st ,we will be having our classroom Halloween party.  
§ Parents are welcome to come and encouraged to volunteer with our room to 

room Trick-or-Treating  
 
November: 
 

§ Please remember to set your clocks back an hour on November 6th 
§ Thanksgiving break is on November 23 closing early. 24th & 25 th.  We will be closed 

those days. Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
December:  
 

§ Christmas break is December 26 th thru January 2nd.  We will be closing at 3pm on 
December 23rd . We will reopen January 3rd. 2023.  Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year!  

 
Upcoming Events:  
 

§ We will be having a parent meeting in January 2022 to redo important forms for your 
child’s enrollment and to update any new information. A text will be sent out with the 
date on our school messaging app. If this date will not work for you, please let us know 
so we can make accommodations.  

 


